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Billingshurst Primary School 
 

 

Sports Update  
 

Sports Events w/c 8th June 2015 
 

 

Cricket Tournament at Billingshurst CC 
 

On Wednesday a team of Year 6 boys went to Billingshurst CC to take part in a cricket 

tournament. It was a really enjoyable day with 15 teams from local schools 
competing. We won our first three games very easily and then came unstuck against 

the strongest team in the tournament – Greenway. This meant we had a match 
against Holbrook to see who would qualify for the county finals. Unfortunately things 

did not go our way in that match but the team should be very proud of their efforts 
and the way they conducted themselves throughout the event. 

 

Tri-golf Tournament at The Weald 
 

On Thursday a team of Year 4 boys and girls took part in a Tri-Golf tournament at the 
Weald. Our team was a mixture of children who had some experience and others who 

had none. We did really well to finish in 3rd place and the team were a credit to the 
school. 

 

 


